From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Assunta Ferrante To:

Subject: FW: [External] Mayor Del Duca"s proposed by-law

Tuesday, June 11, 2024 1:06:17 PM Date:

Item No. 23

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

C4.

From: Daniel Korobkin <rabbi.korobkin@bayt.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 1:04 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Mayor Del Duca's proposed by-law

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Sir or Madam City Clerk,

Our community is very grateful to Mayor Del Duca for proposing the new by-law, which, if passed, will protect vulnerable locations such as schools, synagogues, hospitals, and the like, from harassing demonstrations which create tremendous anxiety for minority populations such as ours. Please support the by-law in any way that you can. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

DK

Rabbi N. Daniel Korobkin Beth Avraham Yoseph of Toronto Congregation ("The BAYT") 613 Clark Avenue West Thornhill, ON L4J 5V3 (905) 886-3810 x201

e-mail: rabbi.korobkin@bayt.ca

web: www.bayt.ca